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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that marijuana items and stores have to warn people that the use of marijuana
by a person who is pregnant might cause danger. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.0).

Requires a marijuana retailer and a medical marijuana dispensary to post warning signs regarding
the consumption or use of marijuana during pregnancy. Requires marijuana items and inhalant
delivery systems that contain an industrial-hemp derived vapor item to include in labeling that
consumption or use of marijuana during pregnancy may be dangerous.
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